
McGILL UNIVERSITY

3rd January 1938

My dear President Fox,

It was so kind of you to send me s Christmas greeting 

card. I eat just settling in at the University, and needless to 

say that I look forward with the keenest pleasure to ry Canadian 

life and to association with ;ay colleagues in the other Jenadian 

universities. I hope that it oay soon be possible for me to 

make your aoquaihtance, aud in tb~ seantiaa oay I jay that I 

most cordially reciprocate your good eisbas tao year ipon 

which we now enter.

Yours very sincerely,

The President,
University of stern Ontario, 
London, Ontario.


